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School Trip to Dinosaur Isle

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our science work on rocks and fossils, we have arranged a trip to Dinosaur Isle. We will be
visiting on Friday 14™ June, leaving school at 9.30am and returning by the end of the school day. The visit
involves handling rocks and fossils, as well as a fossil hunt on Yaverland Beach led by a museum guide.
There will also be a guided tour of the museum.

Children will need to wear clothes for messy play and suitable footwear. As they are going on the beach,
they make like to bring Wellington boots in a carrier bag. They will also need:

e A packed lunch — in a named carrier bag, no glass bottles please

e Waterproof coat and or sunhat and sun cream depending on the weather.

If your child is eligible for a free school meal, you may order a packed lunch from the school kitchen.
Please let the office know by Thursday 23" May, so that our cook can order the ingredients.

We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £14.45 towards the cost of the trip and ask you to pay online by
Friday 17th May. Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions to cover the cost of the trip
it may be necessary to cancel it.

Once you have paid online we will take this as your parental consent for your child to attend the trip.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs A Dunford
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